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Approval of contract for Inspection of Utilities with Gresham Smith

SUMMARY: Gresham Smith has provided a contract to provide a resident Project Representative for
the inspection of the utility installation on Phase 3 of the Northwest Connector. The contract is
attached. The contract is an hourly contract with not to exceed prices of $167,250 for water and
$200,000 for sewer. TDOT will reimburse 20% on the water and 6% on the sewer.

The Director of Engineering recommends the approval of the contract. This will be a budgeted item
for FY21-22.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-52390-934-002

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve contract
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